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If this is your first time showing your Household Pet, we hope the following 
information will be helpful.  If you have any other questions, please contact 
the entry clerk:  Donna Bishop, odbishop@bellsouth.net, 910-422-3510. 
 
To show your cat, you must first fill out an official CFA entry form prior to the 
entry deadline date, September 24.  A link to the on-line entry form is available in 
the side menu.  Entry forms can also be obtained by mail, fax or e-mail.  If you 
enter on-line, please mail a check or money order for the entry fee to the entry 
clerk.  If you enter by mail, fees should be sent with the entry form.  Be sure to put 
your cat’s name on the check or money order. 
 
HOW TO FILL OUT THE ON-LINE FORM: 
 

1. Leave the space blank for CFA Registration Number. 
2. If you do not know your cat’s Date of Birth, please estimate age 

(month & year). 
3. Leave Color Class blank and for Breed select “Household Pet”. 
4. Sire, Dam and Breeder information can be left blank if unknown. 
5. For region, select “7”. 
6. Competitive Class is “Household Pet”. 
7. Special Requests:  This section allows you to customize your benching area 

where your cat will be kept when not in a judging ring.  Please indicate on 
your entry form any of these extras that you would like to add. 

     Double Cage--Each cat entered will have one opening, a ½ cage, 
     approximately 22”x22”x22”.  If you would like to have the other 
     ½ cage, the fee is $20. 
     Grooming space--This is a space the size of one full cage, 
     approximately 44”x22”, but without the cage.  It can be used as a 
     table for grooming your cat.  The fee is $25. 
     End of Row--This guarantees that your benching space will be at 
     the end of a row of cages.  The fee is $15. 
     Benching--If you have a friend who is also showing a cat, you 
     should list their name here if you would like to be benched near them. 
8. In the “Comments” section, please let us know if this is your first show. 
 

WE HOPE YOU AND YOUR CAT HAVE FUN AT THE SHOW! 

 
 


